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8 September 2015

Our Reference: SYD14/00776 (A10106137)
DPE Ref: SSD 6603

Senior Planning Officer

Metropolitan Projects, Key Sites Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment

GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Brendon Roberts
Dear Sir,

SECTION 96 MODIFICATION TO SITE 68 — RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT
BENNELONG PARKWAY, SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK

Reference is made to Council’s letter dated 19 August 2015 regarding the abovementioned
Section 96 application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime)
for comment.

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted documentation and raise no objection to the
proposed modifications.

Should you have any further inquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact
Hans Pilly Mootanah on telephone 8849 2076 or by email at
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely,

QR

Rachel Nicholson
A/Senior Land Use Planner
Network and Safety Management
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